August 18, 2021

CHIEF ERIC R. NUÑEZ

Mr. Robert G. Pugach, MD Mrs. Kimberly S. Pugach Pacific Coast Urology 3801 Katella Ave., Suite 110 Los Alamitos, CA 90720

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Pugach:

On behalf of everyone at the Los Alamitos Police Department, I would like to thank you for the variety of See's candy lollipops delivered on Orange County Law Enforcement Appreciation Day, August 11, 2021. Sweet treats are always welcomed and appreciated by the members of our police department.

Thank you again for remembering us on Orange County Law Enforcement Appreciation Day and always. We have not forgotten the other times you have graciously donated to the members of our Department. Your thoughtfulness and support are truly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Eric R. Nuñez

Chief of Police

Los Alamitos Police Department enunez@cityoflosalamitos.org

ERN:vnw

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CHIEF